
 

 

 
 
 July 09, 2013 
 
 
Docket No. 03033058 License No. 52-21051-02 
Control No. 581304 
 
Hector R. Leon, MD 
Urb. Rosa Maria 
Calle Fernandez Juncos B-3 
Carolina, PR  00985 
 
SUBJECT:       ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF TIMELY RECEIPT OF RENEWAL APPLICATION, 

CONTROL NO. 581304 
 
Dear Dr. Leon: 
 
This is to acknowledge receipt of your application for renewal of the materials license identified 
above.  Your application is deemed timely filed, and accordingly, the license will not expire until 
final action has been taken by this office. 
 
Any correspondence regarding the renewal application should reference the control number 
specified above. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
Original signed by Sheryl Villar  
 
Sheryl Villar, Team Leader 
Licensing Assistance Team 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 
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